
Family learning sessions – Summer term 2024 

 

We will be hosting a range of family learning sessions for parents and carers to join, alongside their children, during the Summer term. 

These sessions will be held at Red Gates School and will be hosted by experienced members of our staff team. 

 

                

Let’s get messy with sensory play                              Thursday 2nd May 2024 

Let’s get active                     Wednesday 15th May 2024 

Let’s share a sensory story                        Tuesday 11th June 2024 

Let’s make music, sing and sign               Tuesday 20th June 2024 

 

Sessions will take place 10.00 – 11.00 

 

Sibling’s afternoon. With a guest speaker from ‘Young Carers’.       Wednesday 3rd July 2024 

 

 

 

Invites with reply slips will be sent home prior to each family learning/workshop session. 


